
Reminder email sent to Y6 parent/carers on Thurs 15th May re. Paultons 

Trip: 
 

 

 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 

 
Reminder about the Y6 Trip to Paultons Park on Monday 19th May 2025 

 

 Children must not have their mobile phone on the trip. Please do not 
bring it to school on this day. This is for safety reasons as our bags are left 

unattended at rides and we cannot guarantee security of expensive items.  

 

 Spending money: 

As you will have read on the trip letter, Paulton's Park is a cashless theme 

park. There are two options for bringing spending money: 
 
1) Your child may bring their current account debit card if they have one and 

you are happy for them to take responsibility for this. 

 

2) Your child may bring cash, which we can then get put onto a ‘gift card’ 

when we get to the park. This will allow your child to spend their money 

during the day.  Please note: it is not possible for unspent money to be 

refunded so we will recommend that children only add a small amount at 

first, and we can always add more to it later.  

 

 Extended day:  

The coach will be leaving school at 8:30am so children will need to arrive at 

school at 8:15am please. Children will be let into their classrooms in the 
normal way at 8:15am. 

 

We will be returning to school at approximately 6:00pm so please collect 

your child from the front of the school then. 

 

Many thanks 

The Year 6 team 

 


